
From: Amanda [mailto:amanduh55@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 8:55 AM 
To: mikes@baumprop.com 
Subject: Parking on Baldwin Ct 

  

Good morning Mike,  

  

My name is Amanda Thomas, I live at 2459 Baldwin Court in the 
Wheatlands Subdivision. I have complained two times to the city of Aurora, 

and now I am reaching out to you to try to see if we can rectify the parking 
situation in this cul de sac. There is currently a Gray Toyota Camry that is 

parked directly behind my driveway. I personally witnessed a garbage truck 

that was barely able to get through this morning. There are constantly 
vehicles parked perpendicular to the curb, which is obviously illegal. But this 

is posing quite a hazard if any emergency vehicles needed to get through. 
According to the City ordinance there is a requirement for 18 feet clearance 

on any street, I can assure there is not 18 feet between this Toyota Camry 
and my driveway.  

  

Please contact me back to ensure you have received this email. I'm not sure 
if we can paint the curbs yellow? Or place a no parking side near the island 

of the cul de sac. I'm not sure what can be done. But, not only is it a safety 
hazard but it is also aesthetically not appealing.  

  

Thank you,  

  

Amanda Thomas 

630-346-8856 
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